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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
 

MANIFESTATION OF INTEREST RECEIVED BY THE 
ENTREPRENEUR DR. ANTONIO DI MURRO  

 
 
 
 With reference to the previous press release informing that on May 6, 
2020, the Board of Directors of Olidata S.p.A. (the company) had been 
called to resolve on some expressions of interest received regarding the 
subscription of the capital increase of Euro 7,000,000 approved by the 
Shareholders' Meeting held on January 10, 2020, and that the same Board 
had resolved to issue of 22,000,000 new shares at a price of € 0.10, of which 
17,000,000 in favor of a business group in Lazio, attributable to Dr. Antonio 
Di Murro, which provided for the commitment to pay by May 15, 2020, the 
company informs that to date it has not been finalized. 
 The Advisors who introduced and supported Dr. Di Murro inform that 
the delay of the terms is due to banking procedures.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information on the Company, please consult the website at: www.olidata.com - 
Investor Relations section - Tel. +39.0547.419.111 - e-mail: investor.relations@olidata.com  


